
Strategies Applied:

• Bacon: Often on sale. It freezes well and takes up very little room in the freezer, so stock up at 

the best prices. When I'm adding to recipes for everyday, I buy the least expensive I can find. 
My cost was $1.98 pound on sale. Regular bacon has about 18 slices in a pound, so my total is 
50 cents. If cutting from a cold slab, try taking it out of the package and slicing it on the 
perpendicular while it's whole, you'll need about 1/4 of the package. I often make this stew after
I've had bacon for breakfast or a BLT on a previous day. Just save a few slices aside, crumble 
and wrap. (It's less likely to be someone's snack that way.) Pour the fat into a small container. 
The bacon will keep several days and the fat indefinitely in the refrigerator.

• Beef: I never buy beef unless it's on a deep special what it is referred to as the "loss leader' - I 

look for $1.99 a pound for chuck roast, and sometimes I'll go up to $2.99 a pound. I avoid stew 
meat - you never know what's in there and how it will cook up, and the pieces are odd shapes 
and small, and per pound it's usually more expensive than a chuck roast on sale. Cost: $6.00

• Wine: I really shop the sales and speak to the employees – I find I can find great wines for a 

pittance. If you have a wine shop you like, I find you can get mailings or emails for their best 
sales – often in the fall and spring. My last bottle of a red was $2.75 for a bottle of Yellow Tail - 
picked up at a gas station while traveling through Iowa. I know, I know, they say always buy a 
wine you’d drink to cook with, but you’d be surprised at the bargains you can get and how long 
you can use a bottles in recipes like this and my bargain wine really is quaffable. My favorite 
wine to use in a stew, though is Beaujolais - always inexpensive in the fall, it's generally a wine 
meant to be used and enjoyed, not stored. Cost: $1.10

• If you're interested in substituting, follow above instructions - if you'd like to see a more lengthy

discussion on wine and substituting, click here.
• Garlic: Runs around 59 to 99 cents a head in my area in the boxes. It can be a little tricky to 

discern the best prices because it can also be bought by the pound, and generally you’ll pay less 
this way. Cost: about 8 cents.

• Chicken Stock: If you read me regularly, I make my own with scraps of vegetables and bones –

here’s the basic recipe I use for Best Turkey or Chicken Stock - it’s not particular and though it 
simmers for a long time, the burner is barely on – I just count it as free.

• Onion: Again, buy on sale; they keep well. If you’ve bought too many onions to use, don’t let 

them go bad. Slice or dice them, give them a quick saute and portion into a Ziploc labeled 
“onions” for casseroles. You’ve just saved yourself a step for next time you make a dish. They 
say not to store next to your potatoes. My onion was was bought for 33 cents a pound, cost 
about 20 cents.

• Mushrooms - they do go on special, especially around holidays - I buy between 88 and 99 cents

for eight ounces - check to see if your presliced or whole are less expensive. If they're tightly 
wrapped, unwrap and cover loosely. Check the bottom of the package and make sure there is no 
extra moisture there - with care they'll keep for a week or two. Cost: $1.58.

http://frugalhausfrau.wordpress.com/ingredients/alcoholwine-substitutes/
http://frugalhausfrau.wordpress.com/2011/11/14/best-turkey-broth/


• Pearl Onions: One of my favorite frozen vegetables to use, along with peas. Look for coupons 

and sales and stock up in the winter and fall. Cost: 78 cents.


